
From: Jose Gonzalez
To: John Lindgren
Cc: mpriore@gonzalez-architects.com; Paul Castro; Kelly Churney; Maura Ziska
Subject: Re: 224 SOB
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 12:58:57 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Yes John that is correct

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 22, 2019, at 6:46 PM, John Lindgren <JLindgren@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:

Jose,
I forgot to ask, but are you also withdrawing your zoning
application?  I would believe so, but wanted to confirm it.
John
 
 
John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Jose Gonzalez <jose@gonzalez-architects.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 12:38 PM
To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: mpriore@gonzalez-architects.com
Subject: Re: 224 SOB
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verified for authenticity.******

John...per our discussion we would like to formally withdraw the Manoogian
residence application...thank you for your kind attention 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 22, 2019, at 6:32 PM, John Lindgren
<JLindgren@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:

Jose,
The submittal deadline for the 10/30 ARCOM meeting was
yesterday.  Do you wish to defer the project again?  If so,
do you want to defer this to the November 22 meeting,
December 13 meeting, or beyond that date?
John
 
 
John Lindgren, AICP
Planning Manager

Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building Department
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
Phone: 561-227-6414
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Jose Gonzalez <jose@gonzalez-architects.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:46 AM
To: John Lindgren <JLindgren@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Re: 224 SOB
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of
Palm Beach. Links or attachments should not be accessed unless
expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information
or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Thanks...will do
 
On Fri, Sep 13, 2019 at 3:29 PM John Lindgren
<JLindgren@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:
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